
Annual Notification for 2023-2024 

District Emergency Management Plan           ​  

The Minerva Central School District has developed the Emergency and Disaster Management 

Preparedness plan as required by New York State Education Law Section 155.13.  The regulation 

requires that each public school district have Emergency Management Plans in place, and that 

information on emergency procedures be provided to all students and staff.  The district will provide 

training throughout the year and conduct at least eight (8) evacuation drills, four (4) lockdown drills, 

as well as a "GO HOME" drill to test transportation and communication systems.  Emergency 

evacuation information is posted in each classroom.  For more information concerning the Emergency 

Management Planning please contact Candice L. Husson, Superintendent at 518 251-2000. 
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